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March 1, 2022 
 
 

Title: Letter of Affirmation 

Subject:  AASHE STARS Pre-Submission Review 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to verify that I, along with two of my student interns (Tingkuan Hsieh ’24 and Zach Tarrant 

’24), reviewed Williams College’s AASHE STARS report.  The credits that we reviewed (Pre 1-5, AC 1-11, 

and OP 1-22) were done thoroughly and with integrity.  On several incidents we had comments, suggested 

revisions, or required fixes before final submission.  In each case, the staff at Williams College addressed 

promptly and accurately.   

 

The credits that we reviewed have my full support in attempting to meet the intent of the STARS report. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Pumilio, director of sustainability 
Colgate University 
jpumilio@colgate.edu 
 


